1847 Barker Ave.,
Lawrence, Kansas.
September <2, 1943.

Mr. Forrest C. Allen,
Director of Physical Education,
University of Kansas,

Lawrence, Kansas.,

Dear Sir:

Please be advised that Vernon Johnson worked

for me for about a year, such year ending
about June 20th, 1942,

Mr. Johnson's work was entirely satisfactory

and I found him to be diligent in his work.
He 1s honest and trustworthy and you can dépend

upon him to do his work as you wish it done.

Yours very truly,

Llones B

Jenis B. Lardner.




